







Mr D Keane Police and Crime Commissioner for Cheshire

By e-mail

Mr Robert Fousert

Chairman, Cheshire Police and Crime Panel c/o Cheshire East Council Westfields Middlewich Road Sandbach Cheshire CW11 1HZ

martin.r.smith@cheshireeast.gov.uk

Date: 17 July 2018

Dear Mr Keane,

APPOINTMENT OF HEAD OF FINANCE, OPERATIONS AND GOVERNANCE

I am writing following the Confirmation Hearing held on 16th July when the Panel met with Ms Clare Hodgson, your chosen candidate for the position of Head of Finance, Operations and Governance.

It was the Panel's unanimous opinion that Ms Hodgson should be recommended for appointment. Recognising that Ms Hodgson will be moving from working in a Local Authority environment into a rather different setting, the Panel would recommend that she receives comprehensive induction and training in order for her to succeed in what will be a demanding new role.

The Panel would wish Ms Hodgson well for the future.

Yours sincerely.

Robert Fousert

Chairman, Cheshire Police and Crime Panel